
 
 
 
 

 

REQUIRED NOTICE 
 

AS REQUIRED BY OHIO’S PUBLIC RECORDS ACT, THE PICKAWAY 
METROPOLITAN HOUSING AUTHORITY HAS A PUBLIC RECORDS 

POLICY THAT INCLUDES THE FOLLOWING: 
 

AN INTRODUCTION TO THE POLICY 
INFORMATION CONCERNING PUBLIC RECORDS 
INFORMATION CONCERNING REQUESTS AND AVAILABILITY 
INFORMATION CONCERNING DENIAL OF REQUEST FOR ACCESS 
INFORMATION CONCERNING FEES 
INFORMATION CONCERNING MAILED REQUESTS 
INFORMATION CONCERNING E-MAIL 
INFORMATION CONCERNING FAILURE TO RESPOND TO A REQUEST 
FORM “OHIO PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST” 
FORM “REQUEST FOR WAIVER OF PUBLIC RECORD FEES” 
FORM “PUBLIC RECORDS ARE UNAVAILABLE” 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

IT IS THE POLICY OF THE PICKAWAY METROPOLITAN HOUSING 
AUTHORITY TO OBSERVE AND BE COMPLIANT WITH OHIO’S PUBLIC 

RECORDS ACT. 
 
 

ALL PMHA POLICIES, DOCUMENTS AND FORMS ARE AVAILABLE BY CONTACTING 
THE PMHA OFFICE AT 740-477-2514 OR BY EMAIL AT pmha@pickawaymha.com OR 

BY MAKING A REQUEST AT OUR FRONT DESK. 
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